“I began to design the new gown after noticing the lack of dignity and practicality of conventional patient gowns. I strongly believe that conventional patient gowns, which pay very little attention to patient dignity and comfort, are one of the biggest contributors to lack of Dignity in Care on Wards. The new gowns are designed to promote patient dignity and whilst doing this may increase hospital efficiency. The Gowns provide maximum rear coverage and is fully adjustable and flexible, which makes it easy for staff and patients to change a gown without having to fiddle with any intravenous lines or monitoring devices that might be attached to the patient, hence minimising patient discomfort and maximising safety and modesty.” 

I believe strongly in the importance of offering high quality service that respects peoples dignity & when I thought of the initiative I had to pursue the idea to offer a wider range of products that can be used in care services. 
To find out more about the gowns I have designed please look at www.dcsdesigns.co.uk 

